
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

May 16, 2018 
Notice of Public Hearing of the Proposed 2018-2019 Adopted Budget 
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Submitted by Conrad L. Tedeschi, CPA, Assistant Superintendent, Fiscal Services 
 

Executive Summary: 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing on the District’s proposed 2018-2019 Adopted 
Budget is scheduled for June 6, 2018 at the regular meeting of the Board of Trustees. 
 
The proposed 2018-2019 budget will be available to the public on June 1, 2018. 
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